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JUL 21954-

Docket No. 50-397

Washington Public Power Supply
P. O. Box 968
3000 George Washington Way
Richland, Washington 99352

Attention: Mr. G. C. Sorensen
Manager of Regulatory Programs

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters dated hay 10 and June 15, 1984, informing us of
the steps you hase taken to. correct the items which we brought to your
attention in our letter dated April 18, 1984. Your corrective actions will
be verified during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Uriind t h e Fy
F. / E.'.:,L;wski

Ross A. Scarano, Director
Division of Radiological Safety and
Safeguards Programs

Icc w/ copy letters dated 5/10/84 and 6/15/84:
RSB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Mr. Martin, RV
pink / green / docket file copies
Resident Inspector
State of WA
Joan Zollicoffer
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